Board of Selectmen
Elementary School Teachers’ Room
November 17, 1997
Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 6:04 p.m. by Chairman David
Ernst. Selectmen present included Jeffrey White, Lawrence
Gallagher and Carolina Kiggins. Selectman John Ryerson was absent.
Acting Town Administrator Edgar Gadbois also attended.

The Board discussed:

a) memo from the Dog Officer regarding a vicious dog - there was
consensus that the Acting Town Administrator do a preliminary
investigation.

b) complaints regarding Sunday transfer station closing - referred
to Board of Health

Town Counsel Michael Ford arrived at 6:08 p.m. Discussion included
Special Town Meeting matters including Article 15, the petitioned
article for an easement across the Town Hall parking lot. During

the discussion of the petitioned article Selectman White recused
himself and left the room.

On a motion by Gallagher, seconded by White, the Board voted
unanimously at 6:19 p.m. on a roll call vote (Ernst, White,
Gallagher, Kiggins - yea) to enter executive session to discuss
pending litigation and strategy with respect to certain cases which
are outstanding and to reconvene in open session.

The meeting reconvened in open session at 6:48 p.m.
Ruth Rickmers addressed the Board regarding the disposition of the

Luke Fox case. Town Counsel noted that the issue is being worked
out and that communication is going forward with the probation

department.
Respectfully submitted,
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The meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m.

Carolina Kiggin



